
 

 

 

Complete the Holiday Giving Needs Application by Nov. 1, 
2025. 

Does your family need help during the holidays? As the holiday season 
approaches, the district is preparing for the Annual Holiday Drive, an 

initiative designed to support families in our community who may need 
assistance with food, clothing, gifts, or other essentials during the 

holidays. If your family would like to receive support, please fill out the 
Holiday Giving Needs Application by the end of the day Saturday, 

November 1, 2025. The survey is completely confidential and will only be 
used to inform the planning team to ensure there is meaningful and 
appropriate support. Your responses will help determine how best to 

allocate resources and reach families who could benefit from support. 
 

Please Note: Completing the survey helps us understand your family's 
needs, but it does not guarantee that we will be able to provide 

assistance for every request. We will do our best to support as many 
families as our resources allow. 

 
Click here for the Holiday Giving Application 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdReCvGpRE_qY6Fr0h0Gxse8uwyUizxO7thT9vnHip3mVlrOA/viewform
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